EXHIBIT 51

From: Robert Maul SPRVI 7 O 1
To: Jan Coppola

Subject: FW: Project Based High School

Date: Thursday, April 20, 2017 3:28:02 PM

I don’t think we have this one in the list, so please add. thx

From: Holly Jacobs [mailto:hollyjacobs@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 2:19 PM

To: Robert Maul

Subject: Project Based High School

Hi Robert,
You can’t get rid of us Grand Ridge residents, even after the annexation!

My neighbor, Coleen Swettman, forwarded me some information about the new high school on the Sharp campus.
As it’s right at the end of our road, | have a few questions and concerns and 1’m hoping you can point me in the right
direction. Honestly, I’m thrilled the school district is addressing the growing kid-population in Camas and building
out accordingly. The Sharp campus makes a lot of sense for this use and we’re happy more of that huge campus will
be put to good use.

My concerns are related to speeding traffic in our neighborhood, which is already a pretty significant issue for those
of us who live here. Deerfern Street and Fernridge Drive experience a significant amount of speeding and stop-sign
running on a daily basis - prior to our incorporation, the Sheriff’s department would occasionally come and sit on
the our street and easily make 5-6 stops/hour. The thought of increased school traffic, with the proposed entrance to
the campus off of 18th/Payne, and particularly an increase in high-school-aged-drivers is a bit alarming. Is it
possible (even now, with the middle school up and running) for Deerfern Street to be designated as a school-zone?
Avre there other traffic-calming devices that can be installed? We are already the main thoroughfare for an
increasingly large number of homes as the street beyond Breckenridge hasn’t been finished. Our house is right at the
one “island” in the street, and people constantly run over the edge of our neighbor’s driveway and also go the wrong
way around the island to maintain their high speed - our kids can’t ride bikes in our driveway at afternoon rush hour
at all due to the speed of the cars that come flying down the hill. If there is an open house upcoming or more
drawings of the proposed road changes/buildings that | can see, | would love to be informed of that.

Thanks for all you do to help our city grow safely.

Holly Jacobs
360-844-5282
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